## TATA TRUSTS

MAY 2, 2017

RATAN N. TATA CHAIRMAN

DEAR DR. PHADNIS,

Thank you for your letter of april  $14^{\text{TH}},\,$  which I have just seen on My return to the office form an overseas visit.

THANK YOU ALSO FOR UPDATING ME ON THE WORK YOU HAVE BEEN DOING WITH THE TRUSTS. AS I AM TRAVELLING AGAIN, I WILL ASK MY OFFICE TO FIX A DATE FOR A MEETING WHEN I AM BACK.

WITH REGARDS,

YOURS SINCERELY,

Ratan T. Ista RATAN N. TATA

DR. PANKAJ PHADNIS
31/32 CHANKYA BUILDING
DR. M. B. RAUT ROAD
SHIVAJI PARK
DADAR WEST
MUMBAI 400 028